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NORTHSIDE COIN CLUB 

        

C IN CHATTER  
P.O. Box 1837  Broomfield, CO 80038-1837 September 2015 

Founded  in  2001,  Member: ANA, CWNA 

Upcoming Meeting Announcement 

The monthly Northside Coin Club meeting will be held on Tuesday September 8
th

, 2015 at 7 PM (doors 

open at 6:30) at the Cimarron Village Community Building in Broomfield, see our web site 

www.northsidecoinclub.org for directions. 

Other Announcements 

RAFFLE PRIZE – This months’ Raffle Prize is a 1957 Franklin Half Dollar graded PR65 by ANACS. 

PROGRAM – The program this month is “Doing Numismatic Photography” by club member John B. 

SNACKS – No one has volunteered to bring snacks in September. 

If you would like to bring snacks, just sign up on the attendance sheet for the month you would like to bring 

them. 

No one has signed up yet to bring snacks for any other future meetings. 

COIN of the MONTH – Token or Medal. (A nice, no problems coin, which you, as a collector, would like 

to have, would be appreciated).   

[The “Coin of the Month” works as follows. Bring one coin, of the type described as the featured coin of the 

month, preferably in a 2x2 or flip. If you bring a coin, you will get a ticket in the drawing and your coin goes 

into the pot. We then draw one ticket and the winner gets the entire pot of coins that were featured. 

SHOW and TELL – Bring some interesting item from your collection that you would like to show the 

members and give a quick (1 minute) talk on. 

ANA NEWS –  The ANA’s new board of governors was sworn in at the 2015 World’s Fair of Money in 

Chicago in August. Jeff Garrett is the new President.  

UPCOMING PROGRAMS – “Panic of 1893” by Bob Bair. 

 

PRESENTER RAFFLE PRIZE – 1942 Walking Liberty Half Dollar graded MS-63 by PCGS. 

Current eligible members – Dave F.(March), Bob C.(May), Bob C.(August) 
 

http://www.northsidecoinclub.org/
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Minutes, Notes, and Happening of last months’ meeting  

Last month’s meeting was held on Tuesday August 11
th

. We had 15 members in attendance. 

 

President Dave F. called the meeting to order at 7:01. 

Dave had various coin magazines, Coin World’s, and Greysheets to borrow this month. 

Dave reviewed some interesting articles.  

- US Mint stopped minting ASE for a while. Resumed July 27th. 

- In the US Government verses the Langbords’ case, the Government filed for a rehearing and it was 

granted. 

- The Native American dollar dated 2015 are being minted at West Point with an enhanced uncirculated 

strike. Will be packaged with a 2015-P Sacagawea dollar and an 2013 Federal Reserve Note. 

- A treasure recovery off of Florida found 12 galleons and some gold coins. 

Dave reviewed the past coin shows. The Greeley show was SLOW, even for Greeley.  

Dave then reported on upcoming Coin Shows. 

Dave reviewed the Door Prizes, Raffle, and Coin of the Month for this meeting. 

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes that were in the July Newsletter.  

A motion was made and seconded to approve the Treasurers reports. We currently have $3,116.91 in the 

club account. (Remember that any adult member may see the complete Treasurer’s report by simply 

requesting to view it at the meeting.) 

Thanks to Linda H. for bringing cookies. 

 

Old Business 

Joe Coggon was not able to get the Westminster Library for a grading event as it was fully booked. He will 

try again next year.  

 

New Business 

Talked about the upcoming programs and the need to get more programs. Encouraged club members to do a 

program. 

Talked about the ANA election results. 

 

Last Months’ Show and Tell Recap 

Joann L. brought in a Mardi Gras token from 1975. It said “Hoot and Holler Hillbilly” on it. These were 

tossed during Mardi Gras in New Orleans. Ones from the 60’s can be valuable.  

Terry S. had a 1932 “Rare Coin Encyclopedia” book with interesting prices. The 1909 Lincoln cents did not 

list mintmarks or VDB varieties. 

Michael S. had a Seated Half Dollar in an ANACS slab that re-engraved shield lines. Also had an 1861-O 

Half dollar that had a metal blob on the nose due to a die crack that indicated that it was minted by the 

Confederacy after they took over the mint. This was verified by ANACS. 

Dave F. brought in some German coins. These had been tough to attribute. Finally showed them to someone 

at Summer Seminar, who gave him and idea on what book to look at to attribute them. Dave found the book 

in the ANA Library and was able figure out what they were. They were minted between 1024 and 1029. 

 

  

Prize Winners 

Coin of the Month: National Park Quarter. The pot of 4 coins was won by Dave We. 

Door Prizes: 2012 Proof America the Beautiful Park Quarters set was won by Kent J. 
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Raffle Prize:  A 1996-S Silver Washington Quarter graded PR69 DCAM by PCGS was won by Kent J. 

Youth Door Prize: No youth prize this month. 

 

Thanks again to Ron Z. for donating prizes that are specifically to be given to Junior members. 

 

 

 

 

 

Program 

The program was “Morgan Dollar VAMS” by club member Bob C. Bob went through what VAMS were 

and how the name came about. He explained that every Morgan and Peace dollar was a VAM but only some 

were rare or make the coin worth more. He discussed the primary reference books and where to go online to  

get complete information  on how to attribute every VAM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Requests 

 

If you have pictures of coins that you would like to see in the Coin Chatter under the Coin Picture of the 

Month, please email them to your Secretary. I would prefer jpeg files that are 40k or less in size with a white 

background. 

 

If you would like to write an article on a coin subject that interests you, and you think other members would 

be interested in that subject also, send it to your Secretary and it can be published in the Coin Chatter. 

 

The NSCC needs programs! If you have a program idea or know of someone who can do a program at an 

upcoming NSCC meeting, contact the NSCC President or Secretary. 

  

The President  or Secretary can be contacted at info@northsidecoinclub.org 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org


4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                      Coin Picture of the Month 

 

                                                                                                                    
                                                                                                                  Better Pic of Michaels 1861-O confederate half 

U P C O M I N G  C O I N  S H O W S  

SEPTEMBER 11 - 12TH    

CHEYENNE COIN EXPO 

LARAMIE COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

1400 E COLLEGE DRIVE 

CHEYENNE, WY  

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  9AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

CONTACT: BILL ARNOLD (307) 630-2350 

 

OCTOBER 3 -4TH  

LONGMONT COIN SHOW 

BOULDER COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS (BARN A) 

9595 NELSON ROAD 

LONGMONT, CO 

9AM TO 5PM SATURDAY  9:30AM TO 4PM SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

O F F I C E R S  &  D I R E C T O R S  

F O R  2015  

PRESIDENT * 

DAVE F. 

VICE PRESIDENT 

DAVE WI. 

SECRETARY * 

MARK H. 

TREASURER 

DAVE WE. 

DIRECTOR # 1 

KENT J. 

DIRECTOR # 2 *   

RON Z. 

DIRECTOR # 3 

LINDA H. 

 

* INDICATES THAT THIS PERSONS’ TERM EXPIRES AT THE 

END OF 2015 
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Secretary’s Editorial Page 
(Views here are mine and may not reflect the views of the NSCC or its other officers) 

 

As we approach the fall of 2015, I need to remind you of the upcoming elections at the Northside Coin Club. 

This year, as shown on the previous page of this Newsletter, the office of President, Secretary, and Director 

#2, will need to be filled. As your Secretary, I am willing to run again for this position. Of greater 

importance is the need to find a candidate willing to run for President. As you may remember in the fall of 

2013, then President Dave F. agreed to run again for President but indicated that if elected, it would be his 

last term. That term will be expiring in December. If a candidate does not come forward for this position, the 

survival of the club may be at risk. 

A club needs the help of all members to keep it alive and vibrant. Please think about running for one of the 

Board positions.  

 

If you would like to submit an article for the newsletter or an editorial to be used in the “Secretary's Editorial 

Page”, just email it to me at info@northsidecoinclub.org . 
 

 

mailto:info@northsidecoinclub.org

